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 From: sandra saad 
 Sent: 29 February 2016 23:36

 To: LDF
 Subject: Draft plan SA62 redevelopment of Broadwater farm

To whom it may concern, I strongly object to your draft proposal to redevelop 
Broadater farm 
and demolish people's homes in parts of Lordship lane and nearby areas. There 
should be a 
agreement with residents concerning improvements to be made. We do not want our 
community 
disrupted and ruined. You are breaching planning rules. People in the community 
have worked 
hard and devoted their lives to improving the park and improving the area. Your 
proposals would 
mean a big disruption to our lives, especially  to those who would lose their 
homes.
Sandra Saad .  Date:29.02.2016
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